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Greetings! 

This is a busy time of year here at Casco Bay Lines as we prepare for the unofficial 
kick-off of the summer cruising season over Memorial Day weekend! That means 
we have additional news to share with you this month including important 
information about schedule updates and ongoing projects. Thank you for your 
continued support --- I know we're all looking forward to warmer days ahead! 
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Memorial Day Weekend Schedule 
Due to higher than usual vehicle and foot traffic, Casco
Bay Lines will be providing additional service to and
from Peaks Island for the Memorial Day weekend.

On Thursday, May 23rd, the car ferry will be
available on all regularly scheduled Peaks Island
runs through the 10:30 pm departure from
Portland (10:55 pm departure from Peaks Island).
 
On Monday, May 27th, the car ferry will be
available on all regularly scheduled Peaks Island 
runs through the 10:30 pm departure from
Portland (10:55 pm departure from Peaks Island).

For the spring sailing schedule to Peaks Island, please
click here.

Spring Schedule Change
This is a reminder that the "Spring B" sailing schedule
will go into effect on Thursday, May 23, for regular
service to Down Bay islands. Please view our schedule
for more details. 

New Peaks Island Vessel Update 
As you know, Casco Bay Lines is currently in the initial
stages of design for a new vessel to service Peaks Island.
An informational public meeting on the project was held
on March 23, 2019, to discuss capacity for the new
vessel. Representatives from Casco Bay Lines presented
an update and the public had an opportunity to provide
feedback and ask questions. Casco Bay Lines has taken
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the questions received at the meeting, and additional
questions received throughout the process, and
developed a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) guide in
the section of the website devoted to the project. The
Board will take up consideration and action regarding
new Peaks Island vessel capacity guidance at the May
23rd Board meeting. Following a request by the Board,
CBITD staff have prepared materials for their
consideration in advance. These are available on our
website for the public. As always, Casco Bay Lines
strongly encourages public participation at all
stages. Questions or feedback can be sent to
PaulP@cascobaylines.com.

On The Horizon
Please remember that public input is always welcome.
Below is the schedule of meetings for May.

Finance Committee: Wed., May 22nd 7:45 AM
Board of Directors: Thur., May 23rd 7:45 AM

Thank You! 

 
Director of Sales & Marketing
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